
I'm a motorcyclist. Please support SB574. This bill would help to maximize the benefits of motorcycles as a mode of travel — both 
for motorcyclists and for all people on the road. Motorcycles are an economical and efficient form of transport. Traveling between 
lanes is a safe practice that potentially allows for higher volumes of traffic to move through the same amount of space. I personally 
lived for a year in Australia, where lane sharing is common — it's easy, it's safe, and it makes motorcycles even more desirable to 
people as an alternative to having yet more cars on the road. Thank you!   


